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General Comment

Sep 17, 2010

Robert A. Taft Laboratories
NIOSH Docket

4676 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, OH 45226

Dear Robert,

Based on my understanding of the proposed rule, the paper will give a suggestions and perhaps
contribute to the progress in in order to build a powerful and healthy society. one thing I concerned about
is that more strict regulations will lead to shortage in the respiratory supply in the market. Moreover, the
limitation of the supply will lead to targeting profitable sectors at the expense of other less-profitable
sectors, such as children and women. For this reason, I believe that NIODH has to contribute financially
to that manufacturing projects. Furthermore, I believe that NIOSH has to impose approved respirators to
all insurance benefits to individuals and institutions. Moreover, I think that they have to put a systematic
plan to implement the project and take into considerations the economic, security, and health factors
before they mandate it. Therefor, the implementation of the project is going to work smoothly and
successfully, so that it does not cause any drawback consequences for businesses and individuals.

Sincerely yours,

Wail Alshammari
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